Bruce P. Garstka
Agricultural Commission, Chairman

August 27,2025

Ledyard Town Council

Subject: Clark Farm Property

Dear Town Council Members,

The lease of the Clark Farm Property to Walter Majcher will terminate at the end of this
year. To ensure that the Clark Farm property does not go fallow, the Agricultural
Commission requests that the process to vet a new lessee begin. As a Commission, we
also would like to see the former Norwich State Hospital property, at the head of the Tri-
Town Trail, be brought back into agricultural use.

The Agricultural Commission would like to extend its willingness to list a set of criteria,
for the Council’s review, for the purpose of leasing the properties.

Respecttully,

Bruce P. Garstka,
Agricultural Commission, Chairman



